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Our Award Night

Join us as we come together to recognise the
dedication, passion, and remarkable talent of

our dancers (and teachers) who have
showcased exceptional performances

throughout the year. This evening promises to
be a night of enchanting performances,

heartfelt speeches, and the presentation of
prestigious awards to those who have truly

excelled in various dance genres.

This FREE event is being held on Sunday 22nd
October from 5pm until 9pm at Nantwich Civic

Centre, Nantwich.  There are only 34 tickets
left, to book your place, use this link

https://rb.gy/atqd5
 

DROP AND SHOP
On Sunday 26th November or Sunday

10th December, drop off your
child/children with us from 11am to
3pm   To ensure everyone can take
advantage of this, please only book

one of the dates for your child.  Places
are limited and is a first come first
come first served basis. Book your

place here

https://tinyurl.com/45npvme5


News...

Tap, Tap Tapathon

Tapathon is back this year and it is taking place in
our Nantwich Studio on Sunday 19th November

at 1pm

Tapathon is an annual event organised by The
Performers Project. It is an attempt to break a

world record for the most Tap dancers doing the
same routine, at the same time in multiple

venues. Recent years have seen the numbers go
very close to breaking the record, will it be this
year that we do it? All proceeds go to the BBC

Children in Need Appeal.  Book your place here

Our very own Jessica is makes waves in
the crafting world. 

The young entrepreneur has started her
own business called Little Barn Crafts. 

Her beautiful resin phone stands,
decorative pieces and lamps are carefully

crafted by hand only using the highest
materials.  

Have a look at Jessica’s Facebook page
to check out her lovely products.

  

Student Spotlight

Show planning is well underway as  it is
only  5 months away. You should have

received our email with the Parent Show
Handbook plus a hard copy of the show
handbook will be given to every student

over the next week.

To ensure the the smooth running of the
day, we are looking for chaperones so if
you are available to help out, please sign

up here.

https://tinyurl.com/3jwt54eb
https://forms.gle/Ttes9qtmbiFmyfPm8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScC-ZVLk02SQuVgC0_Zy7IAG5peZjUIv-Bx-Jl-4FeA1CHJFA/viewform

